
 
 

Summer 2021 – updates – May 2021 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

Safe in the Sun  

We hope to see more sun over the rest of the term so please ensure your children are 

protected from the sun. Remember we cannot apply suncream on children but can 

supervise and support children to put it on. A hat is very useful to protect from the sun 

– please write your child’s name inside. Please remember your child needs a water bottle 

especially in the warmer weather. 

 

Seaton Delaval First School Roadmap  

All cleaning and sanitising of the school areas will continue as will using sanitiser and 

washing hands regularly for children and staff.  

Week beginning 17th May 

• Social distancing is still needed within the school grounds.  

• Wearing of face masks is still required on the school site.   

•Although it is safe to meet larger groups outside please remember, to keep us all safe, 

that indoors only groups of 6 or two households should meet.  

Week beginning 21st June–to be confirmed. 

• No social distancing necessary on the school grounds but latest advice is to keep 2 

meters apart from people that you don’t live with unless you have formed a support 

bubble with them. 

• School times to go back to normal for all year groups which is an 8.50am start and 

3.00pm finish. Red class begins at 8.45 and ends at 11.45. Doors will be closed and 

locked promptly meaning children who regularly arrive late may not be admitted through 

the main office.  

• Children can begin to work in groups and sit together in groups from other classes. 

• Children will be able to sit with their friends at lunchtime from across the school and 

will go to the hatch to collect their lunch. We will slowly phase classes into the hall and 

monitor the impact. 

• Reception and Years 1 and 2 will play on the KS1 yard while 3 and 4 will be able to play 

with each other at the back of the school and in the MUGA at lunchtimes. 

• A themed week will be centred on ‘The Olympics/Road to Tokyo’ where they will learn 

about the values and ethos of the games and experience Paralympic activities.  

• We will have Summer Concerts for Nursery, Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3 

children – 7th and 8th July [to be confirmed]  

• We will have a Year 4 leaver’s assembly so parents can celebrate with us their child’s 

journey through Seaton Delaval First School [15th July – to be confirmed]. 

 

Transition  

We hope that we can have a transition morning for all our children on Thursday 8th July 

as long as the restrictions are lifted. 

 

For your diaries: 

School opens on Tuesday 07.09.2021 to children in Year 1, Year 2, Year 3 and Year 4.  

Reception and Nursery children will be given their start date and times later. 

We have booked a whole school Theatre Trip [regulations permitting] for Thursday 2nd 

December 2021 – we will be asking for lots of parents to volunteer for this outing. 

 

 

Best wishes,  

Mr O Flitcroft 

Headteacher 


